
 

 
October 26, 2018 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear University Community, 

 

As we announced in July 2018, Pitt has started its journey toward implementing a new, modern 

HR, payroll, and financial system. We are pleased to announce that the name of this integrated 

cloud solution is Pitt Worx. 

The upcoming phase of the Pitt Worx implementation is the Talent Center, which encompasses 

all of the recruiting and onboarding activities here at the University. This module will replace 

PittSource, both internally and externally. A new career portal will allow applicants a seamless 

process through the candidate experience, with timely communications and the ability to see 

where they are in the application process. The Talent Center will launch in mid-December with 

education opportunities before and after launch.  

Want to learn more about Pitt Worx? Get a two-minute run-down with this introductory video or 

visit our official website at www.pittworx.pitt.edu. You can also sign up to receive news and 

updates on Pitt Worx via text and email by subscribing through NotifyU. 

We are thrilled to bring this innovative system to you and all of the University community. We 

welcome your feedback throughout this process and we look forward to sharing even more with 

you in the coming months. 
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https://hr.pitt.edu/sites/default/files/OracleAnnouncement.pdf
https://youtu.be/nagx_Wyu-Dc
http://www.pittworx.pitt.edu/
https://www.pittworx.pitt.edu/sites/default/files/Pitt_Worx_NotifyU_Instructions.pdf
https://www.pittworx.pitt.edu/contact/submit-inquiry

